
  

Question on Notice  
No. 1311 

Asked on 9 November 2022 
 
Mr J Lister asked Premier and Minister for the Olympics (Hon. A Palaszczuk)―  
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Premier advise how many public servants were suspended on pay as of 30 June 
2022? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I am advised by the Public Service Commission that suspension data is collated as at  
30 June and 31 December each year. It includes data for public servants, and health staff 
employed under the Hospital and Health Boards Act 2011 and does not include sworn 
police officers.  
 
I am advised that as of 30 June 2022, 394 public servants were suspended on pay which 
equates to 0.15% of the relevant workforce. 


